
Brisbane Park   

Infant School 
 

 

Our value of the month 

is Co-operation 

                                                   

We would like to wish all our children and families a 

very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2023! 
Thank you for all the support you have shown school for this term. It 
has been a busy term and we hope the children have enjoyed all the 
activities and learning in school. We look forward to Spring term! 

For those without access to 

a car, you can book a free 

return shuttle from The 

Dock Museum, Barrow-in-

Furness on Saturday 10th 

December (Pick up at 11am, 

drop off back at the Dock 

Museum at 1.15pm). 

 

There is limited availability 

for the shuttle bus— 

please contact Holly Stainton 

via email to book 

hollys@cumbriawildlifetrust.org.uk 

The Christmas Fayre will be on Friday 16th December 
at 2pm, we would like the children/families to make  

a Christmas Gonk and we will have a competition  
like we did with the Scarecrows.  

Also we will have Christmas trees decorated by  
different businesses in Barrow. We will be holding a 

raffle with lots of hampers for prizes. 

All after school clubs finish this week  
Friday 2nd December. Thank you for your support.  

New clubs will be set up for the Spring Term 1 shortly. 

After school wraparound care is still available until  
Friday 16th December.  

School finishes 1.05pm on Tuesday 20th December. 

Children in Need 2022—Pudsey came to visit 

Friday 16th December—Christmas Jumper Day, 
wear anything Christmas! 

Monday 19th December the children can wear  
non –uniform/Party Clothes.  

Lunch that day will be Christmas dinner. 
Tuesday 20th December- will be a buffet lunch 

Christmas Plays will 
take place on  

Wednesday 14th  
December and  
Thursday 15th  

December, tickets will 
be available from the front office from 2nd 

December, 2 tickets per child. 
Wednesday 14th December— 

Dress Rehearsals Reception/KS1  
Grandparents 10am 

Wednesday 14th December-KS1  
Year 2 Parents 2pm 

Thursday 15th December-Reception 
Reception Parents 10am 

Thursday 15th December-KS1 
Year 1 Parents 2pm 

IT IS IMPORTANT TO MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD’S 

LUNCHES ARE ORDERED ON PARENTPAY BY SUNDAY 

Parentpay locks parents out on a Sunday evening 

Did you know you can order for the whole half term? 

Also please book Early Breakfast Club and After School 

Wraparound Care the Friday before. These clubs are for 

parents who require child care due to working. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE  

Y2    PE PE 

Break up for Christmas- 
Tuesday 20th December 1.05pm 

Return to school Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term—  
week off Monday 20th February 

Return to school Monday 27th February 

Break up for Easter—Friday 31st March 
Return to school Monday 17th April 

December 

Newsletter 

Lots more photographs on our facebook page and website 


